
CITY OF SANTA BARBARA WATERFRONT DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  July 21, 2022 
 
To:  Harbor Commission 
 
From:  Mike Wiltshire, Waterfront Director 
 
Subject: Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District Presentation On 

2022 Clean Air Grants For Marine Vessels  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
That Harbor Commission receive a presentation from Santa Barbara County Air Pollution 
Control District on their 2022 clean air grants for marine vessels, eligibility, priority 
populations of low-income & disadvantaged communities, grant agreement process, and 
outreach.    
 
 
 
Prepared by: Angela Rodriguez, Administrative Assistant  
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